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Sent: 09 June 2020 10:47
To: DBTeessideAB <DBTeessideAB@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Comments regarding consultation: ENO10051

Hello,
| wish to offer comments regarding the Dogger Bank A & B/ Sofia Offshore wind farm.

Having reviewed the proposal | support it in general terms. While being no expert, | am a resident of Redcar
and live close to the proposed cable route so have been sent material as part of the consultation process.

| believe that besides supplying an extended area with clean, cheap and reliable electrical power, this project
will bring much needed revenue into the local area with minimal impact.

The siting of the on-shore cabling as proposed seems very sensible in my non-expert opinion in whatever
form it takes ultimately.

Michael Moorhouse
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If vou are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if vou believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps fo keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.
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